
Linda Williams 

To: Toni McCoy 
Subject: RE: Docket 001465-TI 

Ok will do. 

-----Original Message ----­
From: Toni McCoy 
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2000 1:48 PM 
To: Linda Williams 
Subject: Docket 001465-TI 

Hi Linda, 

I just noticed that a Casr Title had an extra letter in the company name. I double 
checked it with Sec of State to make sure. 

The correct company name is Telapex Long Distance, Inc. Strange as it sounds that is the 
correct spelling and the application has it listed that way . 

Let me know when you make the change and I will print another CASR for the file. 

Thanks, 

Toni 
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